
OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS 
TEZPUR UNIVERSITY: NAPAAM: TEZPUR–784028 

 
NOTIFICATION 

F.11-14/1/2007 (Acad) 
Dated 24th April, 2015 

 
Applications in prescribed format are invited from the employees of Tezpur University seeking 
admission of their sons/daughters into various programmes of studies for the session 2015-16 on 
supernumerary basis so as to reach the undersigned on or before 30.05.2015.  
 
Candidates will be selected as per the Revised Guidelines on Reservation of Seats in Admission to 
the Children of Tezpur University Employees. 
 
 
 
                      Sd/-L. Boral 
Encl.: 1. Revised guidelines.      Controller of Examinations 
 2. Prescribed format of application. 
 
Memo No. F.11-14/1/2007 (Acad)/ 125-A    Date: 24.04.2015 

http://www.tezu.ernet.in/academic/2015/april/Revised_Guidelines_TU_Quota_2015.pdf
http://www.tezu.ernet.in/academic/2015/april/Format_2015.pdf
http://www.tezu.ernet.in/academic/2015/april/Format_2015.pdf

